
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Regular Business Meeting of the Lakewood Industrial 

Commission scheduled for Wednesday, May 10, 2017 at 11:30 AM has been canceled and not 

rescheduled.  

 

The next scheduled business meeting of the Commission is slated to take place on 

Wednesday, June 14, 2017 at 11:30 AM in Conference Room C, Lakewood Municipal Building, 

231 Third Street, Lakewood, NJ 08701   

 
This Notice is being provided in accordance with the Senator Byron M. Baer Open Public 

Meetings Act  L.1975,c.231,s.1; amended 2006, c.70, s.2.. 

 

 

 By 

 ANITA B. DOYLE 

 Administrative Manager 

 April 25, 2017 

 
 
 


